
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

6th October 2017 

Dear Parents 

On Tuesday 17th October, the Reception children are going on an autumn walk to 

the Linear Park.  This will be in the morning and the children will return to school 

before lunch. 

Please can all children wear warm clothes, hats, scarves and gloves and please bring in 

wellies. 

The children can wear their own clothes, not school uniform, so that they can stay warm. 

Thank you, 

R Sizer 

Mrs Sizer 

Class teacher 

 
I am willing to accompany Reception on the trip and I am happy to help with a group of children that may not 
include my child. 

I am willing to help (Please tick as appropriate) 

Yes 

No  

 

Signed…………………………………………………… Name…………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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